ALL INDIA BANK PENSIONERS & RETIREES CONFEDERATION
(ALB.P.AR.C)

C/0. BANK OF INDIA OFFICERS’ ASSOCIATION (EASTERN INDIA BRANCHES),
BANK OF INDIA, KOLKATA MAIN BRANCH,
23-A, NETAJI SUBHAS ROAD, KOLKATA — 700001,
TEL : 033 2213 2429, MOBILE : 9830403145,
E-mail : aibparc@gmail.com.

CIRCULAR NO. 27/14. November 14, 2014.

(For circulation among all the members of the Governing Council of AIBPARC,
All affiliates and Secretaries of different State Committees)

Sub: All out preparation needed for making the Dharna of 6" February, 2015 a total success.

Dear Comrades,

You might have received by now the earlier commatnn where we have conveyed that a massive Diadrna
Bank retirees will be organised at Jantar MantawNDelhi on & February, 2015 to focus the demands of
Retirees before the Government/IBA and the sociksya preparation to the said Dharna, all affisaéee to
take certain emergent steps which are noted heeeund

To identify the persons who will be participating the Dharna — while doing so it may please be
ensured that the number of such persons shouldidyibe more than what was in the earlier ocgasio
— wherever possible, preference should be givenmtubilize persons in large numbers from
Delhi/Himachal/Haryana/Punjab/Rajasthan/Uttar Pshdsc.

To arrange for Railway Tickets for persons tramgllifrom outstation centres to Delhi well ahead —
journey plan to be done in such a manner so tleat tn be present at Jantar Mantar before 10 a.m.
sharp.

Return journey tickets of such persons are to bar@d in such a manner so that respective pantiisipa
may ensure their presence at Jantar Mantar atup&sthe end of the day.

Each affiliate will make a review of the level arier participation made by them and remove tlagsn

if there be any and take effective steps to aveedsame.

Each affiliate may please contact beforehand thargecomrades of their banks working in Delhi and
organisations operating in the capital.

Our Delhi State Unit will remain in close contadtiwAIBOC, Delhi Unit and seek their assistance and
co-operations in all possible manners.



Each affiliate will please inform the central offithe probable attendance from each bank at I€ast 3
days ahead of the programme i.e withihaleek of January, 2015.

Comrades, there may be many other issues which iatvbeen mentioned in the foregoing paragraphs. By
issuance of this circular, we just remind somehef @ction points which are required to be takemresiand.
This is our fervent hope that every affiliate, gverader, every activist, every veteran and evee§l-wisher

will do his/her utmost to ensure that the progranthmeugh astounding success becomes a landmatksin t

history of bank pensioners movement.

(S.R.SEN GUPTA)
GENERAL SECRETARY



